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Dear Parent/Carer,          10th July 2025 
 
On Thursday 17th July, the school have organised an event run by ‘We’re a Knockout’. All pupils will be invited to 
the event during the school day.  
 
‘We’re a Knockout’ is an activity combining water and inflatable obstacle courses which pupils will complete within 
their form groups.  
 
To facilitate the planning of this event, the school will be ‘off-timetable’ for the whole day with pupils taking part 
in a range of form group activities.  
 

Time Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

8.50am - 9.15am Form Time 

9.15am - 10.30am Knockout Sports Day Banners Bench Ball Escape Room 

10.30am - 10.45am Break 

10.45am - 12.00pm Sports Day Banners Knockout Escape Room Bench Ball 

12.00pm – 12.45pm Lunch 

12.45pm - 2.00pm Bench Ball Escape Room Knockout Sports Day Banners 

2.00pm – 3.15pm Escape Room Bench Ball Sports Day Banners Knockout 

 
In form groups, pupils have been organising various themes for fancy dress as part of the Knockout Event. We must 
stress that clothing worn underneath any fancy dress items have appropriate levels of body coverage with a 
minimum of normal length PE type shorts and full-length T-shirt. Pupils will also need to ensure they wear trainers 
which may get wet. Normal expectations will remain in place for make-up, jewellery, lashes and false nails due to 
health and safety.  
 
We anticipate some pupils will need to change after the event, so we ask all pupils to bring a full change of sports 
clothing. We do not require pupils to wear their PE kit due to Friday 18th July being Sports Day. All pupils are required 
to wear full PE kit on Sports Day.  
 
For your child to be allowed to participate in the Knockout Event, parents and carers must read and agree to the 
Code of Practice which can be viewed here. Parents and carers will then be required, through the Arbor Parent 
App, to tick the consent box for this event in the trips section of the application.   
 

Continued over leaf … 
 

https://theeducationalliance-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/jim_barton_thesnaithschool_org_uk/EXEZXMcCtcVAsMKQRvrOKrUBnEILlFm9XtR19UwREwviqQ?e=EZNOVr


 

 

To do this, parents must have downloaded and logged into the Arbor Parent App. Once logged in, parents/carers 
need to navigate to the trips section of the app and then to the ‘Trips open to your child’. From here, select the 
Knockout event and click the green ‘Sign Up’ button and then tick the consent box followed by clicking the green 
button to ‘add consent’. By ticking this box, you are consenting for your child to participate and that you agree fully 
to the code of practice for the event. Further details about the company operating this activity can be viewed here.  
 
Pupils can opt out of the event if they choose and can spectate within their form group.  
 
We anticipate this will be a fantastic day, thoroughly enjoyed by both pupils and staff.  
 
If you have any questions about the event, please contact the school. We will be happy to answer any queries.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Snaith School  
 
 

https://www.we-are-a-knockout.co.uk/

